
Announcements JN Burnett Secondary 
  
 Date: Sept 16, 2022 
  
Good morning, Burnett Breakers!  
Here are your announcements for Friday, September 16, 2022. 
 
A reminder that the school will be closed on Monday, September 19th.  
 
Please register to the Counselling Channel on “My School Day” app to receive important 
information and updates from your counsellors. 
 

Richmond RCMP Youth Academy Training will be between February 16, 2023 – February 
20, 2023. Application packages are now available in the counsellor centre and are due 
on November 4th! 
 

Language course Challenge exam applications forms for Gr. 11 and 12 are available at 
the counselling centre. Registration deadline is November 4th! Please see your 
counsellor if you are interested. 
 
Hey Breakers! 
The Terry Fox Run will be happening on Wednesday, September 21st during  
block B. We will be going class to class to collect donations today, next Tuesday and 
Wednesday during B block. You can scan the QR codes on the posters posted around the 
school to donate online as well! Our fundraising goal is $1.200. We hope to see you 
there! 
 
Attention Grade 9 Students! Your immunization consent forms are due to the office 
today. 
 
Hi Breakers, 
Anyone interested in hosting a Club this year needs to fill out a Club Application Form.  
The forms are available at the office or on the Burnett website.  
All Clubs, new and old need to fill out the form and drop it off at the office today.  
 
Student Jobs at Elections BC in Richmond. Voting Day is OCT 15. The City of Richmond 
is hiring eligible youth 16 to 18 years of age to work the 2022 General Local and School 
Election as Youth at the Booth. This is a great opportunity to join the 2022 Election team 
and serve your community. To apply, attend the Youth at the Booth Job Fair Friday 
September 16, @ 3:00pm – 5:30pm Richmond City Hall 6911 No. 3 Road, Richmond, BC. 
Once you enter City Hall, walk into the atrium and staff will be available to meet you. 
 
Have a great long weekend, Breakers! 


